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Statement by 
 

Steven E. Calvery, PFPA Director  
 

Regarding  
 

Shots Fired into the Pentagon 
 

 
“The investigation continues into gun shots fired yesterday morning into the Pentagon.  It has 
been determined that at least six shots were fired.  As previously stated, two exterior windows 
were impacted by bullets.  Upon investigation it has been determined that four other bullets hit 
the Pentagon’s façade. 
 
All crime scene evidence obtained is being evaluated by the FBI lab.  Video footage from the 
Pentagon, surrounding buildings and roadways are being reviewed.  Ballistics review is ongoing. 
The Pentagon Force Protection Agency is the lead investigating agency and is working very 
closely and jointly with the FBI, Joint Terrorism Task Force, Virginia State Police, Arlington 
County and Prince William County.”   
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